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In Velammal Vidhyashram Bhagat 
Singh wing  the 75th Republic day,  
the flag was unfurled by our chief 
guest Mr. Srihari Polavarapu, CSO 
of Velammal Engineering College.  

The glowing beauty of the flag 
showed the country's richness in 
strength, courage peace and 
fertility  Further cultural programs 
denoting  national integration were 
performed. 

1. KG children were dressed up as 
great leaders and they paraded 



uplifting the National flag. 

2. The Pre Primary students 
depicted integration of states 
through their dance indicating the 
language and the tradition they 
follow. 

4. The flag dance of primary 
students brought the essence of 
each colours in the flag and the 
formation of lotus which always 
faces the earth. 

3. Unification of India by Sardar 
Vallabhai Patel through tablou was 
the highlight of the Day.  

The programs ended with National 
anthem
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